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As you know, the Hunters Point Power Plant is scheduled to be shut down some time in the second quarter of
2006. Letter Agreement 06-08 outlines the displacement process for HPPP employees. In accordance with
Section 205.19 of the Physical Agreement, Company proposes to place a HPPP employee into a DCPP Utility
Worker vacancy. The employee is a Senior Control Operator with 27 years of Company service.

Although the employee was placed via the Title 206 process into a beginning level Assistant System Operator
vacancy in Daly City, the employee's home address is in Shell Beach where his wife and son reside. The
employee's wife is ill and must attend kidney dialysis several times a week. The employee requests at this time,
after the loss of his Senior Control Operator position at Hunters Point Power Plant, that he be allowed to fill a
beginning level vacancy where he can attend to his family in lieu of the beginning level vacancy in Daly City.

If you are in accord with the foregoing, and agree thereto, please so indicate in the space provided below and
return one executed copy of this letter to the Company.
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